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Topic Stakeholder Comment MaineDOT Response

Accessibility,
Pedestrian

Accomodations

Is there access to crosswalks from the north side of New
Gorham Road heading east to Main Street or WCD?
Currently, one cannot cross New Gorham Rd to crosswalks.

No sidewalk exists or is proposed to be built on the Northern side of New
Gorham Road within the immediate vicinity of the William Clarke Drive
intersection, therefore no crosswalk is being provided to cross either
New Gorham Road or WCD from this corner. A signalized crosswalk is
being provided on the Southerly side of New Gorham Road crossing WCD
heading East towards Main Street.

Road/Design Doesn't look like a major change just some tweeking of
the intersection. Lanes look the same.

No response requested.

Road/Design Great project! I drive through here frequently and I'm
looking forward to this project being complete.

No response requested.

None Provided Excellent, clear presentation No response requested.

Bike and Pedestrian
Accomodations,

Traffic, Road/Design

Thank you so much for this. The congestion in
Westbrook is miserable, though not as heavy at present
because of the pandemic. My concerns/feedback: 1) No
right turn onto Main Street will be problematic. I suggest
a semi-circle connector if all possible. 2) Timing - with
major construction happening at the Mechanic St
intersection (Vertical Harvest & parking garage) , I
encourage public communication of alternative routes
of travel if the timeline overlaps at all. 3) "Sharrow" lane
paint and signage to indicate bicycles use full lanes
since I see no indication of bike lanes. 4) It looks ready
to roll. I wish it could start tomorrow!

No response requested.
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